
6th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to let you know that we will be offering students the opportunity to sign up to 
join the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme.

The DofE is a chance to gain new skills and interests, get fit, have fun and broaden your 
horizons. And, when you complete your program, you’ll achieve a highly respected Award 
that can help open doors in the future, whatever you’re hoping to do. 

The DofE’s non-competitive and open to all young people – it's about setting your own 
personal aims, overcoming your own challenges and pushing your own boundaries.

You’ll do four sections: Skills, Volunteering, Physical and your Expedition. You can choose 
your activities – either improving something you already do or discovering something 
completely new. 

Students in year 9 will be able to participate in the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award 
Scheme.  Students in years 10 and 11 will be able to participate in the Silver Duke of 
Edinburgh Award Scheme.

On the 16th of September at 5.30pm you are invited to an information evening regarding the 
Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme to find out more information, we hope you can attend.  
Please get in touch with me if you have any questions or cannot attend for more information 
about doing your DofE. 

Mrs V Murphy

DofE Manager


